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Maj 12 , 1933.
S

Professor J.W.Eaton, 
German Department, 
University of Michigan, 
Ann Arbor, Michigan.

Dear Professor Eaton,

I have your note of the 8th and am glad
to know that you returned safely to Ann Arbor, 
he interested to 1 earn that

You may 
you must have brought luck

v0 tI*° ^asehall Team, because they promptly proceeded 

to take a double header from Baltimore on Sunday and 
uon again on Monday, thus making a clean sweep of the
series. ihey took on Jersey City on Tuesday and
won again.

With all good wishes,

I am,

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal


